
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

 

       Dear CGCA Members, 

        

      Our next meeting will be January 21, 2025 at the American Legion Post 1; 7:00 PM. 

 

      We will be having officer elections.   

 

      Our program will be “My best acquisition in 2024.” By the 2024 Board Members. 

       

       We had a great turnout for our Christmas Dinner.  Big thanks to Craig 

       Blancett for arranging our dinner. 

        

       We have 3 new member applicants this month, Roger Barlow, Robert Cooper, Sean  

       Bagnall. 

 

       Roger Barlow is from Highlands Ranch, CO and collects WWi, WWII memorabilia. 

       Robert Cooper is from Becket, MA and collects Winchesters, engraved Winchesters. 

       Sean Bagnall is from Littleton, CO and collects WWII American, WWII German, 

       WWII Japanese. 

 

 

       At our next meeting (January 21) we will be electing our President, Vice    

       President, and Secretary/Treasurer.  We will also be electing two Directors.   

                        

      The President, Vice President, and Secretary/Treasurer serve one-year terms.   

      Directors serve three-year staggered terms so normally, only one Director is up                  

      for election each year.  There are no term limits for any of the officers. 

 

       The Past President serves on the board until a new President is elected, then the  

       retiring President becomes the new Past President. 

 



       A Nominating Committee selects the candidates, but nominations are open from    

       the floor. 

 

       The Gun Show Chairman, Safety Marshall and Show Judging Manager are           

       appointed by the Board. 

 

       

         The candidates for the 2025 CGCA offices are: 

         President:                    Rick Wilson 

         Vice President:             Scott Anderson  

         Secretary/Treasurer:    Cindy Jewell 

         Director:           Clint Mills             

         Director:           Chris Brownell                     

 

         Board member not up for election this year: 

         Past President: Tom Hillman 

         Director:  Jon Zeller                      

 

         Appointed Board Members 

         Gun Show Chairman:     Dave Weddle 

         Safety Marshall:            Scott Anderson 

         Show Judging Manager:  Craig Blancett 

 

      

        

          

                                              

 

   

 

            Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.     

            New pictures are on our website. 

   

                          If you have questions, please contact: 

      President     President@cgca.com 

     Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

     Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167  CGCAShow@cgca.com     
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